
GALLEY JUNE 16, 1966 

Next term we will institute the new EPC system. which provides 

for a questionnaire for each student to evaluate curriculum, specific 

courses and general matters of educational policy. 

We would appreciate any suggestions you may have for the 

format and content of the questionnaire. Any suggestions should be 

put in box 313 before you leave campus. Thank you. 

Margaret Murphy, 
Chainnan, EPC




